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Key, Lori

From:
Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 2:01 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Legacy permits and vested rights

As a mineral rights owner and a senior citizen living on a fixed income the Board’s proposal to amend 
the coastal and non-coastal zoning ordinances would impact my livelihood. Not only am I 72 years 
old, living with lung disease in the midst of Covid 19, I am now stressed over having my livelihood 
impacted. This supplemental income from my royalty payments helps me pay for medical treatment 
and groceries. 
Please reconsider your decision to amend the coastal and non-coastal zoning ordinances. 
 
Sincerely, 
Diana Richardson Colson 


